
   
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 

  
 

 
 

  
 

  
  

 
 

  
  

 
 

  
  

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  
   

Cindy Miles, Interim President 
Sonya Christian, Chair 

January 18, 2022 

Dr. Joseph Daisy 
Chancellor 
Kaua`i Community College 
3-1901 Kaumualii Hwy 
Lihue, HI  96766 

Dear Chancellor Daisy: 

Your Accreditation Liaison Officer has informed ACCJC that your institution has updated the 
following programs to include more than 50% of program courses offered in a distance education 
format: 

• Early Childhood Education (AS, CoA) 
• Hawaiian Studies (AA) 

Based on the description provided, it has been determined a substantive change review by the 
Commission is not required. Thank you for bringing this to our attention and please let us know 
if there are any changes in the information provided by the College.  

On behalf of the Commission, thank you for your continued commitment to accreditation and 
academic quality in higher education. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Dutton 
Accreditation Process Director 

cc: Dr. Valerie Barko, Accreditation Liaison Officer 
Ms. Martina Fernandez-Rosario, U.S. Department of Education 


